
North Dakota State’s Attorneys’ Association 
 

February 3, 2025 
 
To: House Judiciary Committee 
 Hon. Chairman Klemin  
 Hon. Vice-Chairs Karls and Vetter  
 Members of the Committee 
 
 
 
RE: House Bill No. 1549 
 
Chairman Klemin, Vice-Chairs Karls and Vetter, and Members of the House Judiciary Committee:  
 
The North Dakota State’s Attorneys’ Association (NDSAA) is submitting this letter requesting a 
DO PASS to House Bill 1549. 
 
The NDSAA supports the creation of a correctional facility grant committee, a housing task force, 
the provisions of essential assistance to provide to offenders upon release (i.e. a driver’s license or 
ID and Medicaid assistance if necessary), and the other provisions and appropriations of this Bill.  
  
On behalf of the North Dakota State’s Attorneys:  
 
 
 
Ashley L. Lies, Executive Director  


